Please do not pass SB 223 giving the already failing ODE any control over Oregon’s private schools. The one freedom parents and
kids have right now is the choice in a private school education that is not weighed down with the political chaos and control of our
lackluster education program. We are already one of the lowest education programs in the US pre COVID and their current choices
only make it worse. Please allow these independent schools who educate correctly and put our children first continue leading their

own way.



